
 

COVID-19 
Jack Graham – John Pedersen 

Photo Workshops 

With the health and safety of our clients  and all concerned, we are committed to 
make sure that our workshops meet the CDC travel protocols  Every location where 
we offer trips will be different and precautions will be taken to lower any coronavirus 
exposure. However, when we choose to travel, we must acknowledge the risk of 
contact to disease—COVID-19 or otherwise.  
 
Some of the protocols we will implement on our workshops: 

• For carpooling, we will ensure as much spacing as possible in our vehicles 
and make sure that everyone sits next to a window as allowing extra room to 
breathe is important. We will make sure that there is one space between 
guests per seat row whenever possible. 

• For those that are not comfortable riding in another vehicle, we will ensure 
various daily locations will have enough parking to allow participants to drive 
their own vehicles if desired.  

• As long as Covid19 is a factor, in states and locations that mandate face 
masks, face masks will be required for all members of the group when 
indoors, in vehicles or when physical distancing of six feet or more between 
people is not possible. 

• Guests will be encouraged to bring their own travel-sized hand sanitizer and 
apply regularly throughout the day. We will provide supplies if necessary. 

• As leaders, we are familiar with the COVID-19 protocols as it pertains to our 
workshops and what steps to take if an attendee begins to demonstrate 
symptoms while with us. 

• Vehicles will be sanitized at the end of each day. We also ask that other 
vehicles that may be involved with carpooling to be sanitized as well. We will 
provide the proper supplies to do so. 

• Attendees will be asked to not handle photo gear that is not their own. 
However, as leaders will be there to assist as always. 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you safely on an upcoming workshop and moving 
towards a new normal being safe in 2021.  
 
Thank you for considering our photography workshops. 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html

